From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Associated Neurology
Date: December 27, 2016 6:41:09 PM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: December 8, 2014 at 9:31:29 AM CST
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Associated Neurology

Hi Hans,

Just got a call from associated neurology because of the bankruptcy notice they received.

Tried to explain that the leans on the lawsuit expired after 3 years and | really don't have any choice.
They said they never heard of such a thing and are looking into the lean issue and will get back to me.

On another note, Baudin's firm must not be interested because they never called me.
Do I need to find a new firm or what?

Thanks,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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